Notice

BIBBA Conference 20th - 22nd September 2016
The Bee Improvement and Bee Breeders Association (BIBBA) will be holding their biennial conference here in the Isle of Man. This follows the highly successful 50th anniversary conference held in Llangollen in 2014 that was enjoyed by over 250 attendees. The last time The Isle of Man hosted the BIBBA conference was in 1973.
The event will be open to all, whether BIBBA members or not. There will be two lecture streams, with a wide variety of topics to help beekeepers improve their knowledge, bees and beekeeping. It will suit all beekeepers, whatever their interest or experience.
It is intended there will be approximately 20 speakers. This will give Manx beekeepers the opportunity to hear some of the best available. 
We have good news in that Randy Oliver has agreed to be a speaker. Randy runs 1,200 colonies in California and has his own website http://scientificbeekeeping.com/. Although his bees, climate and conditions are very different from ours, he has a vast knowledge of topics that apply to all beekeepers. This is a good opportunity to hear one of the world's great beekeepers.

There is information on the BIBBA website  http://bibba.com/conference/, that will be updated when new information becomes available. Bookings, when open, will be online with tickets for the full course and individual days.

For further details contact Roger Patterson. roger-patterson@btconnect.com
